COLFAX ELEMENTARY 
9112 W MARKET ST, COLFAX, NC 27235
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April 28, 2025

Dear Parent(s) or Guardian(s),	

Colfax kindergarten and first grade classes will perform songs highlighting music concepts they’ve learned this year in music, on THURSDAY, MAY 22ND at 1:15 PM in the Multi-Purpose Room, beside the cafeteria. 
We invite you and your family to attend this free in-school performance to support our students! 
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AI-generated content may be incorrect.]Anyone who visits our school must sign in. To expedite this process, we’ll utilize a Google form to offer a pre-check service for visitors. Scan the QR code to the right, type your name and name(s) of anyone attending the program by 8am on May 21st and we’ll check you into the computer. When you arrive at school for the program, come to the office to ensure you’re good to go and receive a sticker to enter. If you’re not on the pre-check list, sign in using the Identi-Kid computer in the office. 

On the morning of May 22nd, please have your child wear to school a COLFAX SPIRIT SHIRT OR SOLID RED, WHITE, OR GRAY SHIRT and BLACK OR DARK SHORTS, PANTS, OR SKIRT. Concert attire is important and helps boost a child’s confidence and improve their overall performance.
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AI-generated content may be incorrect.]Kindergarten students should practice their songs at home and be able to sing them from memory for their performance. All audio tracks and resources can be found on my school web page. Please help your student access my website and practice their songs by scanning the QR code to the right OR going to this address: https://nc01910393.schoolwires.net/Page/63863.

After the show, K/1 classes will go back to their classrooms, where you may meet and congratulate your child. If you plan to sign them out, let your child’s teacher know via email or ClassDojo ahead of time. Then sign them out on the sign out sheets outside the front office. 

Sincerely,									

Mr. Dorsett
[image: ]Music Specialist 
dorsetj@gcsnc.com
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